                             
                          IRA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, BUTIBORI
                                        SPELLING BEE COMPETITION

Learning spelling words is important to every child’s future. Spelling words lay the basic foundation that our children will need through out their education and life. Spelling is important because it aids in reading. It helps cement the connection that is shared between sounds and letters. To encourage students to learn spelling , Ira International School as every year organised spelling Bee Competition on 8th of August 2015 at the Scientific Hall on its 22nd foundation Day .23 city schools  with 178 participants graced the programme.
 Dr. Supantha Bhattacharya, Associate Professor & Director , PG dept of English, Hislop college and the well known Dramatist judged the competition. 
And host of dignitaries and Educationist graced the occasion.
The young minds were seen scratching their brains to get the right spellings for the words Aberration, Scruple, Semaphore, Mystique, Silhouette, and these words made even the  teachers and guests to check their vocabulary. The Competition had 4 rounds , 1st being the elimination round, clearing this round participants had to enter Synonym and Ladder rounds. Three participants  entered the 4th and final spelling round and displayed their skills to catch the right spellings of the words like Blithe, Mozzarella, Camouflage, Palette posed by the judge.  The competition got Tanaya Ramani  from  Centre Point School Dhaba as the winner and  Pakhi Mor from Bhavans Vidya Mandir, Shri Krishna Nagar as the runner up of “Spelling Bee 2015”. Dr. Supantha  advised the gathering that one should develop the habit of reading as it improves spellings, and there is no pleasure other than reading . A reader is never lonely and spelling comes as naturally as breathing. 
Well known Publishing house, G Ram Publications sponsored the snacks for the participants.  The competition concluded with the School Anthem and Principal Mrs. Reena Dargan Thanked the Guests and Principals of the participating Schools for their active participation and support. The President of the School Mrs. Rimple Lohia Congratulated the Staff of Ira for successfully conducting the Programme.  
